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Beaumaris Concourse  
Streetscape Upgrade Update

Beaumaris Car and Bike Show 
Council is pleased to support the Car and Bike Show this weekend. Works are obviously temporarily suspended to allow as much 
space as possible for the event and its visitors. We have promoted the show by featuring it on the Council website, sending an 
e-newsletter to 5000 subscribers and posts on Facebook and Twitter. There has been lots of engagement on social media from 
the community who are looking forward to attending. Works will commence again on Monday after the event. 

Council and Balmain & Co. wish all the best for Sunday’s event!

For more information on the streescape works

Martin Neville 
Phone: 9599 4444 
Email: mneville@bayside.vic.gov.au
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